
Notice 

Dated 23.07.2016 

 

Admission to B. Tech programme for the seats reserved for NE states has already 

been done on 18th and 19th July, 2016.  Information regarding any further round of 

Counselling /admission may be published on the University website by 29th 

July,2016. 

 

 

      Sd/-Controller of Examinations 

 

 


